
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
May 5, 2023

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

CM/ECF Unavailable

To allow us to perform necessary maintenance on our CM/ECF
system, it will be unavailable tomorrow, May 6, from 8:00 a.m.
(Central) until approximately 1:00 p.m.  We apologize for the
inconvenience.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

